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OFFICE STAFF
Natalie Pye - Community Director
Shannon Petree - Resident Service Specialist
Sally Eveland - Resident Service Specialist

MAINTENANCE STAFF
Josh Lively - Maintenance Director
Travis Williams - Maintenance Supervisor
Cory Sellers - Maintenance Technician

COVID-19 Update
Unfortunately, with COVID-19 we have been unable to host any community events. 
However, be sure to check out our Facebook page for trivia, fun activities to do at 
home, and just some good upbeat happy posts!

At this time, we are still doing virtual move ins and move outs. We are doing our best 
to keep everyone informed of all the changes and to help keep everyone safe and 
healthy!

As a reminder, all routine work orders are still on hold until further notice due to 
COVID-19. We will update when we are able to resume. They will then be worked on in 
the order they were received.

Have You Registered?
You will all be receiving a letter in the mail with information on how to set up your 
account on the resident portal if you have not already done so. Please be sure to get 
this completed so that you may submit routine work orders online as well as track work 
orders and keep up with community events and information.

Welcome to the Team
We have a new maintenance technician: Cory Sellers. We are happy to have him join 
our team and to have him helps us help you.

Our President’s Message

This Mother’s Day will most 

certainly be unlike any 

before it.  As the world, and 

our conditions, continue to 

change – one thing remains 

the same - the value we 

place on the mothers whose 

sacri�ces, commitment, and 

unconditional love enables families across the U.S. to 

thrive.  On behalf of all of us at Hunt Military Communities, 

I’d like to give special recognition to those mothers who 

are deployed, on active duty, have children deployed, or 

are running military family households.  Each of you are 

exceptional. For your families, you are the thread that ties 

it all together, and for the nation you are both the heart 

and the backbone.  We are all grateful.  Please join me in 

wishing every military mom out there a very special 

Mother’s Day.

Best,

John Ehle

President

Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

HAPPY MEMORIAL DAY!

Recipe Corner
To help you stay safe and healthy during this time, here is a simple recipe for 
Homemade Hand Sanitizer: 

Homemade Hand Sanitizer
INGREDIENTS
2/3 cup 99% rubbing alcohol (isopropyl) or ethanol
1/3 cup aloe vera gel
8-10 drops essential oil (such as lavender, vanilla, peppermint, grapefruit) optional 

DIRECTIONS
Mix the ingredients in a bowl and stir with a spoon. Use a funnel to pour liquid into 
an empty bottle. Tah Dah! 


